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FROM THE PRINCIPAL A STUDENT’S PERSPECTIVE

Dear Family and Friends,

I am extremely grateful for the opportunity to have been a Saint 
Joseph Regional School student from kindergarten through eighth 
grade. I became the class of 2024 student council president, just one of 
the many opportunities Saint Joseph’s has given me to become a better 
student and person.

What makes Saint Joseph Regional School so special to me is that it 
became a home to me. Everyone who walks through the doors of that 
school day in and day out becomes more than teachers, students, and 
staff, they become family. Every single member of the staff pour their 
heart and soul into their work and the effect it has on the students is 
life changing. The bonds students form with their peers as they fly through the years last lifetimes. Even 
as my class separates as we head into high school, our roots are all planted in Saint Joseph’s and nothing 
will change that.

In an ever-changing world a quality catholic education can make all the difference. I not only flourished 
academically, my relationship with God did as well. Here at Saint Joseph’s the quality in character and 
values is unrivaled. Saint Joseph has everything you need to succeed academically and religiously. 
Everyone can succeed at Saint Joseph’s and will continue succeeding as time goes on. The lessons 
I’ve been taught, the memories I’ve made, the opportunities I took are timeless, and I will hold these 
dearly to my heart as I continue my journey at Egg Harbor Township High School. With your help 
Saint Joseph Regional School will continue to grow, flourish, and make more positive impacts on every 
student to come.

Thank you for your support!

Sincerely,

Elijah Hocbo
Class of 2024

Dear Saint Joseph Regional School Family,

With so much in today’s society competing for our children’s hearts and minds, 
Saint Joseph Regional School has become a haven. Our 2023-2024 school year 
proved that our mission to serve our students was of the utmost importance to the 
community. It gave families a faith based, academically focused school option for 
their children.

Our Saint Joseph Regional School students are the center of everything we do. The
faculty and staff provide our students with an outstanding educational experience.
We offer a nurturing gospel-centered environment. We provide Saint Joseph
Regional School students with the core competencies. They learn collaboration,
digital literacy, critical thinking and problem-solving that are required to thrive in
today’s world.

With each new school year comes new challenges, and opportunities, now more than ever before.
 
We have identified our spending priorities and continue to focus on:

• Integration of technology into all aspects of our school efforts
• Delivery of curriculum in Religion infused within all of our curriculum  
• Continued professional development for our teachers to stay on the cutting edge of methods and materials
• School building improvements and enhancements inclusive of our HVAC system, security and maintenance
 
You know that tuition does not cover the costs to educate each Saint Joseph student. To sustain our successful
school, it takes the continued generosity of supporters like YOU who believe in our mission.

Please join me in ensuring Saint Joseph Regional School continues to provide an exceptional educational experience.
Your 2024-2025 Annual Fund donation will foster the development of every Saint Joseph Regional School student.

We are blessed to have you as a partner in our mission. Please remember that 100% of your donation stays here.

May God continue to hold you, your family and friends for peace and good health,

Janice DeCicco Fipp, Ed.D., Principal

8th Grade Student Council Members 20248th Grade Student Council Members 2024



2023 -  2024 SJRS EVENTS & HAPPENINGS2023 -  2024 SJRS EVENTS & HAPPENINGS

LIVE NATIVITY
Live Nativity all day at SJRS. 
A big thank you to Mrs. 
Crawford for organizing!

BISHOP MASS
Bishop Sullivan led the 
students in a special mass.

BAND HONORS 
CONCERT
We would like to congratulate the 
following SJRS band students for their 
successful performance this year in 
the South Jersey Elementary Honors 
Concert held at Egg Harbor Township 
High School.

Excellent job Students, we are very 
proud of you!

The students are: Kiora House on Flute, 
Grace Vizo, Bethany Lutz on Clarinet and 
Matthew Mankow on Alto Saxophone.

ROSARY IN THE PARK
SJRS students and their families, along with members of the church community, 
attended the Rosary Rally, in honor of Our Lady of Fatima, at Kennedy Park. 
One of SJRS’ Grade Eight students led everyone in a decade of rosary.
It was an afternoon filled with faith and family organized by Mrs. Patricia Hughes, 
an SJRS graduate.  
 

DAY OF SERVICE
Sister Judy created a valuable year of service for our SJRS community.  In 
honor of our patron saint, Saint Joseph the Worker, SJRS held our annual 
day of service May 1. We began with a school-wide prayer service in the 
gym, followed by a full day of the students making and delivering various 
items to our community.
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1st Annual 
Pickleball 

Tournament

SJRS thanks Andrew Pessano and his family 
for welcoming us to Proshot Pickleball. 
Thanks to Christine D’Alessandro, writing 
teacher who had students write pitch letters. 
Students and families had a great night of 
pickleball fun!

Thank You Volunteers!

SJRS students, families and faculty donated over 300 books 
to Shore Medical’s Pediatric Care Center. These books cover a 
wide range of reading levels and subjects and will help children 
hospitalized at Shore find some enjoyment while they’re not 
feeling well.

This project was Saint Joseph Regional School’s March Outreach 
Project, with books selected in honor of Dr. Seuss’ March 
birthday. The school’s monthly outreach projects are such a 
wonderful way to teach children about the importance of giving 
back.

Pictured left to right in our Pediatric Care Center playroom is 
Sherri Richmond, MSN, RN, director of emergency services; 
Michael Smith, BSN, RN, supervisor for clinical development 
for ED & pediatric nurse liaison; Beth Dondero-Garvey, school 
counselor; and Sister JudithAnn Loschiavo, first grade teacher.SHORE MEDICAL 

BOOK DONATION

GAMES WITH DR. FIPP



We made every effort to list donors 
as requested.  We are sorry for any 
discrepancies.  If your name has 
been omitted, we apologize, and ask 
that you make us aware of the error.

KETTLE CLUB ($1-$99)
Albert J. Schick, Friends of ‘86
Alicia M. Snyder, In memory of Albert and Vivian Chanco
Barbara N. Miller
Bob and Donna Ceriola 
David and Patricia Sweeney
Dr. John Phillips
Francis K. Johnson
Gloria and Tony Messina, Friends of ‘86
Jane A. McCormick
Joe and Mary DiLuzio
John J. Ricardi, Friends of ‘86
Kay Gross
Leslie A. Houston-Catando, Class of 1969
Mary E. Doherty
Mary Lou McDowell
Mr. and Mrs. Anthony Ashman
Mr. and Mrs. Stanley Politowski
Pat I. Clement
Peggy Mallen-Walczak
Raymond and Elizabeth Hufnagel
Richard and Susan Sless
Teresa and Robert Fassel			 

BLUE & GOLD SOCIETY 
($500 - $999)
Dr. Aixell J. Mercedes
Jay M. Ford, Crest Savings Bank
Frank and Vicktoria Rich
Frederick H. Marinelli, Class of 1968
Glenn Insurance
Harry Young
Joseph and Cynthia Legowski
Knights of Columbus Council #2560, Ocean City
Lawrence Mason
Linda Lipari
Luke McLaughlin
John and Christine D’Alessandro
Ralph D’Ambrosio
Walt Giunta, Primo Pizza

PRINCIPAL’S CLUB - BRONZE 
($1,000 -$2,499)
Matt and Sarah Legowski
Michael and Barbara Ridge
Dr. Jeanne Rowe and Terri Szemis
Cornlius and Kara McPeak
Margaret Kickish
Michael and Judith Feriozzi
Jeanne and J. Thomas Eisele

		

PRINCIPAL’S CLUB - SILVER 
($2,500 - $4,999)
LaToya Roberts
Anyomomus

PRINCIPAL’S CLUB - GOLD 
($5,000 - $9,999)
Daniel and Adele Carlin
Robert and Jodie Mairone
Tony and Maureen Parassio
Paul and Mary Gilbert

SJRS giving levels were established in order to acknowledge the generous support of our donors:
SJRS Angel Club ($25,000 +), 1958 Society ($10,000 - $24,999), Principal’s Club Gold ($5,000 - $9,000), Principal’s Club Silver ($2,500 - $4,999), 

Principal’s Club Bronze ($1,000 - $2,400), Blue & Gold Society ($500 - $999), Patron of St. Joseph ($250 - $499), Sister Frances Kane Club ($100 - $249), Kettle Club ($1 - $99)

SJRS ANGEL CLUB - ($25,000 + )
Dr. Cherryl Christensen and Dr. Walter (Jack) Hulon

1958 SOCIETY - ($10,000 - $24,999) 
Jim and Shelly Allen

PATRONS OF ST. JOSEPH
 ($250 -$499)
David Pessano
Dinh A. Vu and Widalys Adames Mendez
Jeanette Marie Martin
Jennifer Coco
Josiah Bunting
Kristen and Dan Knupp
Mr. and Mrs. Douglas Braungdorf
David McKeon
Paul and Laura Hierholzer
The Knatz Family
William and Virginia Yakow
Thomas and Ellen Parente 

We are thankful for 
and appreciate the continued 

support of family, friends, 
and local businesses.

DONORS 2023 -  2024

DONATIONS MADE IN MEMORY 
OF WALTER ADELMANN
The Alfred Adelmann Family
Janeen Yacovelli
Kathleen Haentjens
Ingeborg and Robert Carlson
Joseph and Claire McNeill
Warren and Janice Fipp
Joseph and Joanne Palmer
Judith Druckenmiller
Jennifer Sheridan
Kay Reilly
Matthew and Leah Hepler
John and Jane Davis
Barbara Ridge
Thomas and Janice Sebastian
Edward and Marlene Kelly
Karl and Ann Weiler
Duke Catering
Albert Adelmann Sr. and Family		

Saint Joseph Regional School 
Gala 2024 was thrilled to 
honor the Atlantic Coast 
Alarm Family, a visionary 
leader and an industry 
trailblazer in providing 24/7 
security solutions to homes 
and businesses and, most 
importantly, a constant 
supporter of Saint Joseph
Regional School.
In 1967, Frank Toner and his 
partner started Atlantic Coast 
Alarm. Today, Atlantic Coast 
Alarm remains a family-owned 
and operated business. Leading 
the way is Andrew Toner as 
president, Carolyn Toner-
Polistina as vice-president, and 
Mary Toner-Fabietti as vice-president; three siblings who continue to support their father’s long-term vision 
and maintain their family values with deep roots in the community.
The core values instilled by The Atlantic Coast Alarm Family have become the guiding principles for Atlantic 
Coast Alarm’s success. Integrity, honesty, trustworthiness, accountability, commitment to customers, 
continuous learning, constant improvement, leadership, diversity, innovation, and teamwork are not just words 
on paper but pillars that shape the company’s culture. These principles and have chosen to send their children to 
Saint Joseph Regional School. For the family, the strong moral values, high quality education, and the religious 
foundation with daily lessons in the Catholic faith drew them to Saint Joseph. Atlantic Coast Alarm continues 
to provide the security for the school so that future generations can continue to grow in faith and achieve a high 
level of success both academically and personally.
We celebrated The Atlantic Coast Alarm family for their outstanding contributions to the security industry, 
their philanthropic endeavors, and their commitment to Saint Joseph Regional School. The school community remains fortunate enough to have The Atlantic Coast 
Alarm family as members of our school family.

2024 SPRING GALA

SISTER FRANCIS 
KANE CLUB 
($100 -$249)
Beesley’s Point Sea Doo
Carl and Robin D’Adamo
Dawn Musto Ciccarelli, Class of 1978
Donald J. DeGrazia
Donna and Paul Feidler
Edward and Michele Gaguski
George and Stacey McClain
George Poggioli
Harry and Kathi Wahl
James and Kimberly Farrell
John Wilson
Julia A. Hamill
John and Kathleen Reemmer
Lillian Frisko
Lily Ludgate
Mary Celeste Laird Houston
Anyonomous
Patricia Arabio
Paul and Laura Trinkle
Richard and Simone Zoladz
Robert Allen
Robert and Ann Young
Roger and Catherine McNamara
Steven and Susan Corleto
Thomas W. Kimball	

This Annual Report Is For Giving During The School Fiscal Year Of  7/1/23-6/30/24.

BAG BINGO SPONSORS  
($200)
Ridge Insurance Agency
SJRS PTO
Knights of Columbus St. Vincent DePaul Council #3451
Medio Law Firm
Siracusa- Kaufmann Insurance Agency
Legowski Investments
Toner Family
Delta Line Construction
Gilbert Family
Bartholomew Family
Dr. Jeanne Rowe and Terri Szemis 
Thibault Sames Insurance Agency

SPECIAL HONOREE:	 	
The Atlantic Coast Alarm Family 
Andrew Toner, President 
Carolyn Toner-Polistina, Vice President 
Mary Toner-Fabietti, Vice President

PLATINUM SPONSOR:	 	
Med Arbor
	 	 			 
GOLD SPONSORS:			 
CASA Payrol
Shore Medical Center

			 
SILVER SPONSORS:	 	
Ridge Insurance Agency
Dino’s of Margate
Sheridan Services
Bartholomew Heating and Cooling
Battelini Wrecker Sales
Guaranteed Rate

BRONZE SPONSORS:	 	
Benjamin J Edwards
Goji
Glenn Insurance Agency
Passion Vines
Thomas Company
Body Bio
Budget Blinds
Grande Smiles Dentistry
Sethi Eyecare
Edmunds Gov Tech
Proshot Pickleball

2024 GALA 
SPONSORS:
7th Street Surf Shop
Absecon Lighthouse
Animal House
Alyse’s Shoes
Beachkrew
Bernie Robbins
Bowfish Studios
Bright Stars Academy
Carangi’s Cafe & Deli
Casel’s Marketplace
Charlie’s Bar 
CJ’s Corner
Connolly Dermatology
Cornhole Craze NJ 
Crayola Experience
Cruise Control Gear 
Drift Day Spa
Dry Island
Ducktown Tavern& Liquors 
Edmunds Gov Tech
Fischer Shoes
Flynn O’Hara Uniforms
Fox Real Estate
George H. Wimberg Funeral Home
Gianna Rose Salon
Glazed Over
Goji
Greate Bay Country Club
Harbour Cove Marina Pool
Harbor Pines Golf Club
Hard Rock Casino
Heritage Surf & Sport
Hi Tech Salon & Spa
Holy Spirit High School

Hooked On Breakfast
Interiors by Joann Inc
Jilly’s Stores
John and Patty’s Coffee Bar & Bistro
John J. Keating, D.M.D. 
JoJos
Josie Kelly’s 
Keepsake Old Time Photos
King Pin Bowling
Knife and Fork
La Cucina
La PizzaTega
L.E.H. Soap Company
Linwood CC
Little Ridge Photography
Local Gym & Fitness
Longwood Gardens
Love More Coffee Company
Lucy the Elephant
Making Waves OC
Morey’s Piers
Moover Fishing
NeKey.com LLC 
NJM Insurance Group 
Noreaster Nick
Ocean Casino
Nutriamed Metabolic and Lifestyle Center
Ocean City Coffee Company
Ocean City Watersports
OLMA
Philadelphia Eagles
Philadelphia Flyers
Philadelphia Museam of Art
Playland’s Castaway Cove
Primos
Proshot Pickleball

Queen Bean Bistro
Ridge Insurance Agency
Saint Augustine Prep
Salty Seahorse Seagrass Boutique
Serenity Now Massage & Facial Spa
Shaun Reilly Photography
Short Orthodontics
Shriver’s Salt Water Taffy
Somers Point Brewery
Sports Clips
Storybook Land
Sturdy Savings Bank
Tacocat
The Barnes Family
The Batenic Family 
The Crab Trap 
The Hook
The Seabrook Family 
The Spotted Whale
Tilton Inn
Tilton Theaters
Top Golf
Twist
Twisted Dune Golf Club
Two Cents Plain
Ventnor No. 7311
Venturas Greenhouse
Vineyard National at Renault
Water Dog Smoke House
Wax Packs
We Make It Personal
White Lotus Boutique
White Lotus Boutique
Windjammer
Johnson’s Popcorn



SJRS GRADUATING CLASS 2024SJRS GRADUATING CLASS 2024

SPORTS UPDATESJRS

The SJRS yearbook was dedicated to Coach 
Nick Walker.  Thank you Coach Nick 
for all your hard work and dedication!  

Our boys and girls basketball teams won the championships!

SJRS Track & Field led the 
pack all year, and our students 
placed 1st in most events at the 

championship meet.

SJRSMay Crowning

Our May Crowning Court and our grade eighth students.

A Big Thank You To Anchor Financial 
For Their Generous Donation On Giving 
Tuesday!

G\A D AWARDS
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Buddy BINGOBuddy BINGO Blessing BagsBlessing Bags

CHRISTMAS CAROLSCHRISTMAS CAROLS

Annual 
Hawk Walk

GIVING TUESDAY

TIS THE SEASON FOR.. .

Pep RallyPep Rally



Barbara Ridge - Chairperson
Kevin Ulrich - Vice Chair
Robert Consalo, Jr. - Secretary
Father Jaromir Michalak - Defacto  
Janice DeCicco Fipp, Ed.D.  - Defacto
Christine Ulrich, Advancement, Defacto

JoAnne Palmer - Business Manager, Defacto
Mary Gilbert - Finance Chair
Beau Ridge - Marketing Chair 
Andrew Pessano  - Facilities Chair 
Lauren Cincotta  - Advancement Chair 
Joseph Feriozzi
Joseph Gunn

David Hughes
Aixell Mercedes, M.D.
Jeanne Rowe, M.D.
Will Batenic
Matt Sheridan
Daniel Kelly
Victoria Devine
Donna Vassallo Schlaner

What a great year for our School Garden. A BIG 
thank you to Mr. House, Mr. Ludgate, Mrs. Lacy and 
Sister Judy. Our 5 very energetic 6th graders built 4 
beautiful raised beds with water irrigation in all 4 
beds. With all our improvements the garden area is 
filled with wonderful herbs and vegetables. As well as 
a fantastic pumpkin patch.

We are looking forward to another great year with 
many new ideas.

SJRS SCHOOL BOARD 2023-24  

2023-2024 Income

Tuition

Development

Diocese Subsidy

Other 75%

11%

5%
9%

2023-2024 Expenses

Instructional

Administrative

Maintenance

Other 72%

18%

2%

8%
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2023 - 2024 Income 
    Tuition                   
    Development          
    Diocese Subsidy    
    Other                       

2023 - 2024 Expenses
     Instructional        
     Administrative      
     Maintenance         
     Other                   

School Garden 
 NEWS 
 UPDATE

Katie’s Corner
Katie’s Korner in memory of Katie 
Weiss Simpson is readied by her Aunt 
Maureen Sullivan and her mom and 
Dad, Lisa and Brian Weiss, for the 
Christmas Season. Katie’s Korner 
hosted local artist, Kathy English. 
Kathy led a watercolor workshop for 
the 4th grade classes. The children 
enjoyed painting snowmen and 
learning watercolor techniques from 
Mrs. English. Another successful year!

Blessings,

Sister Judy

The SJRS Think Team participated in competitions at Mainland 
Regional High School, and Holy Spirit High School! They 
were challenged in various categories including science, math, 
literature, history, arts, and sports. Thank you to SJRS teachers 
Christine D’Alessandro and Angela Franzoni, who have 
dedicated hours of their time. Great job students!

SJRS Think Team

SJRS held summer camp, Camp Invention with Mr. Joe Giardina 
and Mrs. Sylvia McFadden. The students had a great time this 
summer learning and creating!

Camp Invention 

Dear Parents, Friends and Alumni,

I am sure we all agree that this summer just flew by!  As we start this new year, I would like to 
salute everyone from our amazing principal, Dr. Janice Fipp, to the teachers, workers, parents, 
grandparents and friends.  Thank you for giving your time, talent or treasure.  Without your 
contributions we would not be able to provide our students with the events and activities, 
religious, social and recreational.

Our Fall Fest was a HUGE success thanks to all the volunteers and Christine Ulrich, our 
phenomenal Advancement Director!  Super 50-50 was a success as well.

We are looking forward to outstanding year.

God Bless,

Barbara A. Ridge

Barbara A. Ridge
School Board President



SAINT JOSEPH REGIONAL SCHOOL

11 HARBOR LANE
SOMERS POINT, NJ 08244

609-927-2228

Morning News

Wetlands Assembly

Fall Fest

Talent Show

STEM Club

If you wish to donate electronically,  
you may visit our website  

at sjrs.org and click donate 
or venmo @SJRS-SomersPoint 

 Save The Date!
Designer Bag Bingo 

February 8, 2025
Saint Joseph Regional School

Saturday, March 22, 2025
2025 GALA - A CASINO NIGHT

Greate Bay Country Club
Somers Point

 For more information 
visit www.sjrs.org

 & visit our Fundraising Events page 
or email culrich@sjrs.org 


